
 

 

Dear Birth Parents, 
Thank you for considering us as potential adoptive 
parents for your child. We have been a 
preadoptive foster home for over two years in 
hopes of welcoming a little girl into our home and 
family. Instead, we are now happily in the process 
of adopting our 2 year old foster son. We ourselves 
can no longer have children. Sadly, during birth of 
our third son Alicia had to have emergency 
surgery, and they had to remove her uterus to save 
her life. Since that day we knew our journey to 
complete our family would still not be complete 
until we had a baby girl. This little girl would be 
welcomed into our home with a mother and father 
who would shower her with love and affection. Not 
to mention she would have her very own security 
team of 4 older brothers.  
 

Who are Aaron and Alicia? 
Aaron is a Data Analytics manager and 
Alicia is a hard-working stay at home 
mother. We have been married now for 
over 10 years. We met in a college 
marketing class and dated for 2 years 
before getting married. Our boys are ages 
9, 7, 5, and 2 years old.  We love doing 
things together as a family anytime we can.  
“Family first,” is a saying we live by. Our 
home at times can be loud and crazy, but 
that’s ok because we are just having fun. 
 

 

Family Activities 
• Swimming in our pool and 

playing outside on our swing set. 
• Weekly movie nights with freshly 

popped popcorn and candy. 
• Arts and crafts activities. 
• Game nights and scavenger 

hunts. 
• Backyard baseball and kickball. 
• Picnics at different parks. 

 
 

 

Aaron & Alicia 

Open Adoption 
We understand that you have a big decision to 
make but we want you to know that we are 
here to help any way we can.  We will work with 
you to figure out the best relationship for you 
and your child. 

(We apologize for the edited photos, but we have to cover our little guy’s 
face in photos until the adoption has been completed.) 


